
Green Ridge Landfill May 2023 PTA-NOI Draft Submittal

Starook, Dean (DEQ) <Dean.Starook@deq.virginia.gov>
Thu 6/29/2023 10:22 AM

To:Jerry Cifor (jerry.cifor@myfairpoint.net) <jerry.cifor@myfairpoint.net>;Lawless, Michael
<MLawless@trccompanies.com>
Cc:Weimer, Shawn (DEQ) <Shawn.Weimer@deq.virginia.gov>;Lyang, JengHwa (DEQ) <JengHwa.Lyang@deq.virginia.gov>

We have received the facility’s May 12, 2023 draft responses to the Department’s technical reviews of the
NOI and Part A Application.   Please submit the official, final response to the Department’s technical reviews,
considering the following comments on the facility’s draft response: 
 

1.)        Please sign, seal, and date all forms and documents as necessary in the official response, removing the
strikeouts and redlines, and all references to DRAFT in the submittal. 

 
Attachment PTA-IX:  Key Map, Near-Vicinity Map, and Regional Map 
 

2.)               Figure 2B depicts the overall surveyed property boundary with existing monumentation that is tied to the
State Plane Coordinates.  Please depict this existing monumentation on the other Near Vicinity Maps (Figures
2C and 2D in particular). 

 
3.)               Please indicate on the Near Vicinity Maps (Figure 2D in particular), with distance arrows, callouts, or other

notation that the initial disposal area will be a minimum of 100 feet from the identified perennial streams. 
 

4.)        Please add the initial disposal unit acreage to the Near Vicinity Maps (Figure 2A). 
 
Attachment PTA-XV:  Geologic Maps, Orthogonal Cross-Sections, etc. 
 

5.)        Please depict the locations of Pinegrove Road and Miller Road on the relevant cross-sections. 
 
Attachment PTA-XVI:  VDOT Adequacy Report and Approval Letter 
 

6.)        Please include the VDOT review/approval letter of the traffic impact analysis, if available. 
 
Attachment PTA-XVII:  Landfill Impact Statement 
 

7.)        Please provide any updated review comments, MOU’s, or letters from DHR, if available, for the sites within
the initial disposal boundary. 

 
8.)               Please indicate that the two “Hobson” sites within the waste management boundary will be marked off,

protected, and undisturbed during the development of the initial disposal area. 
 
Attachment PTA-XXII:  Wetlands Demonstration and Agency Coordination 
 

9.)               Please provide the signed Preliminary Jurisdictional Determination (PJD) form, and the PJD approval, if
available. 

 
10.)     Please include documentation that the Joint Permit Application (JPA) has been withdrawn. 

Sincerely,

Dean Starook
Groundwater Remediation Specialist


